
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.863 
Released – 10 June 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 9 June 2021 requesting information regarding PCR tests and 
SARSCoV2.  
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 
I would like to know the number of cycles you have been using on the PCR (polymerase 
chain reaction) test as standard and if that number has ever been changed at any time for 
whatever reason.  
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not have any pathology labs; therefore 
we do not hold information for this part of your request. 
 
I would also like to know how many children with under the age of 16 have been logged as 
a death from SARSCoV2 without any underlying health issues. 
 
We do not have children in our community hospitals; therefore do not hold any information for this 
part of your request. 
 
Can you also tell me if you have any records of SARSCoV2 going through Koch’s 
Postulates.  
 
As stated above, we do not have any pathology labs; therefore we do not hold information for this 
part of your request. 


